
Message 

Leighton, Adele 

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC 

Sent: Tuesday, February 20,2007 12:52 PM 

To : Leighton, Adele 

Subject: FW: Docket DT 07-01 1 - Request for interested party status 

Hi Adele, 

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Tierney, June [mailto:June.Tierney@state.vt.us] 
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2007 4:15 PM 
To: PUC 
Subject: Docket DT 07-011 - Request for interested party status 
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Dear Administrator -- 

My name is June Tierney. I am an attorney on staff with the Vermont Department of Public Service. I have been 
assigned to represent the public interest in the regulatory review in Vermont of the proposed VerizonIFairpoint 
transaction, Vermont Public Service Board Docket No. 7270. 1 was advised by Rorie Hollenberg and Meredith 
Hatfield to contact your office to be placed on your service list as an interested party in order to monitor the 
related proceedings in New Hampshire in docket DT 07-01 1. Could you advise as to what further steps I may 
need to take to accomplish this objective? Thank you. 

June E. Tierney, Esq. 
Special Counsel 
Vermont Department of Public Service 
11 2 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 05620-2601 
Tel: 8021828-401 8 

Fax: 8021828-281 1 
Email: <june.tierney@state.vt.us> 


